
A minimum of 50 minutes is required for CME participation. Non-physician professionals who wish to 
participate in the physicians CME are urged to RSVP to ext 5918 as space is limited. 

For more information, call 239-5918 or email scymone.devent@bhb.bm

BHB’s Continuing Medical Education (CME) Department is pleased to present 

Caring for the Hospitalised Patient  
with Radiation Treatment Side Effects

Ellen Trueman, RN
Radiation Oncology Nurse Director, Bermuda Cancer and Health Centre  

Wednesday 8 May 2019 • 1-2pm
Healthcare Providers CME (all areas) • KEMH 1st Floor Conference Room, General Wing

Continuing Medical Education
Improving patient care through education

This CME/CDP activity has been approved by the Bermuda Hospitals Board Continuing Medical Education Programme.
This interactive learning for the relevant audience(s) has met the standards and best practices for CME/CDP certified activities 

sponsored by the Continuing Medical Education Programme.


